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Town Manager’s Report 

February 21, 2018 
 

We have continued to monitor the situation on Hotel Street with the Water District having opened it up 

last week. I have spoken with the Trustee Chair, as well as the Superintendent and expressed the 

importance to the town that the Road Opening Ordinance be complied with. I issued the District a notice 

of violation, which I have attached to the report. We are monitoring the site and have been tracking our 

labor and materials. I will also be asking that the site be returned to its original condition in the spring 

after repair. I will be attending the next trustee meeting on March 1 at 12:00 noon. 

 

Maine Municipal Association Risk Management Services was on site yesterday to review the 

wastewater facility, pump stations, and the Town Office. Initial review indicates that we were compliant 

and would not be put on any action plan. We will have written report from the inspector within 

approximately two weeks. 

 

Olver Associates will be down on Friday to review design plans for the upgrade 

  

Communication from the Governor’s Office was forwarded to us from our State Representative, for 

informational purposes. If you are interested in viewing the entire packet, let me know and I can get it to 

you, printed or electronically. 

 

Sun Mon Tues Weds Thurs Fri Sat 

17 19 20 21 22 23 24 

25 26 27 28 1 2 3 

4 5 6 7 8 9 10 

 

4:30 Sewer 
Commission 
6PM Selectmen 

 12PM Water 
District 
6PM Planning 
Board 

6PM Selectmen TOWN MEETING 
8A-7P Voting 
7:30 Meeting 

4PM Library 
Trustees 

8:30 Assessors 
5PM FirstPark 


